
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 7/9/2013 9:35:01 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Thank you from PG&E 

Laura, 

This is great! I've been doing some thinking along the same lines. Let's discuss. 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 12:08 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: FW: Thank you from PG&E 

We (me, Jane Yura, Frances Yee, Redacted had a meeting this morning with Ken Bruno 
and his team to go over our self-report stats and risk assessment thinking in advance of the 
August 1 & 2 workshop. 
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Among other things, we talked about how valuable we think it could be if there were a 
centralized, safe, central source to collect info that all gas utilities could share. Last year Jane 
and 1 went to Sunnyvale to talk with the NASA Ames team that manages the airline reporting 
system. It's impressive. I think it might be something that the CPUC would want to consider, 
and of course there are lots of ways that could be done. 

Here's some background, 

Hope to catch up later this week if you're available. 

From: Yura, Jane 
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 11:45 AM 
To: Kenneth.bruno@cpuc.Qov: cm1 @cpuc.ca.qov: paul.pennev@cpuc.qov: aad@cpuc.ca.qov 
Cc: Yee, Frances; Doll, Laura: [^dacted 
Subject: FW: Thank you from PG&E 

Ken, Chuck, Paul, Amy -

Attached is a copy of a presentation that was the basis of a discussion with Linda Connell, 
who heads the Aviation Safety Reporting System for the FAA/NASA Ames. They are located 
very close to us (Sunnyvale, NASA Ames) and provided us with some great benchmarking 
information from an industry that is known for assessing risk and improving safety. 
Fundamentally, we believe self-reporting and broad information sharing is a way to make the 
industry safer. 

You can see that the model is being adopted by others, and NASA Ames is happy to share 
their approach, provide guidance to those developing reporting systems, or even act as a 
platform to gather data, Linda travels worldwide to discuss ASRS, 

Pis let us know if you need more information, 

Thx 

Jane 
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From: CONNELL, LINDA (ARC-TH) fmailto:linda.i.connell@nasa.qov1 
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 3:27 PM 
To: Yura, Jane 
Cc: Yee, Frances; Wichner, David [USA] 
Subject: Re: Thank you from PG&E 

Jane, 
You are very welcome. We enjoy visitors wanting to hear about the ASRS national system. We also are looking 
forward to the Oct 15 meeting. 
Attached is the presentation copy that we used for our discussions last week. 
Thanks 
Linda 
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